
Request for Road Closure Letter 

Worth Ave. from Hibiscus Ave to Gulfview Rd. 

To whom it may concern: Worth Ave Association, Residences and Businesses  

 

This letter is to inform all businesses and residences in the required area that Allegiance Crane 

& Equipment will be attending the Town Council meeting on 8/15/18 to request permission to 

place a crane in the right of way in front of 300 Worth Ave, Palm Beach. We are replacing the 

A/C units on the roof top of the Ralph Lauren clothing store. The request will be for a full 

closure of Worth Ave from Hibiscus Ave to Golfview Rd, including the sidewalk on the south 

side of Worth Ave in front of Ralph Lauren. The sidewalks on the north side of Worth Ave and 

away from the Ralph Lauren store front will remain open.    

Worth Ave from South County Road to Hibiscus will not be affected.  All shops from Hibiscus 

Avenue to Gulfview Road can remain open as they will be accessible to foot traffic. Golfview 

Road to Coconut Row will be opened to two way-way traffic with off-duty officers and traffic 

channeling devices.  

The job will take up to 8 hours to complete. We need 2 hours to assemble the crane, 4 hours to 

replace the A/C units and 2 hours to dismantle the crane. Once the job is complete the street 

and sidewalk will be reopened. 

Daytime hours would be 8am till 4pm. If done overnight the starting time would be 8pm and all 

work would be finished no later than 4am the following morning. The proposed work date 

would be the week of the August 20th.   

If you have any questions please contact: Craig A. Hauschild, P.E. PZB Engineer, 360 South County 

Road Palm Beach, FL 33480 Office: 561-227-7042 Fax:  561-835-4621, 

chauschild@townofpalmbeach.com 

 

Thanks,                                                                                                                 

Dave Griner 

(772) 834-3778 

dgriner@allegiancecrane.com 



 
 


